
Dear Friends and Partners,  

Merry Christmas! We celebrate you and the blessing 

that you have been to young people this year. To-

gether, we have been able to preach the gospel, care 

for pregnant teenagers and young mothers  in need , 

provide trade skills education  and encourage young 

people to live Godly lives . Their hope, relationships, 

meaning and purpose were restored  leading to 

transformation. 

Koote Miriam 

Graduation of Students in Suubi Training 

Centre on 14th December 2022. 

Pregnant Teenagers in Mirembe House 

YOUTH FOR CHRIST UGANDA 



THANKSGIVING 

 We thank God for young people who gave their lives to the Lord 

this year. 

 We thank God for  transformation of pregnant girls in Mirembe 

House and safe birth. 

 We praise Him for the Graduation for Suubi Students in Tailor-

ing course. 

 We thank Him for His provision this whole year 

 We thank Him for you our Partners 

PRAYER 

 Grace, wisdom and power as we serve the 

Lord in 2023. 

 Provision for ministry in  2023 and Salvation 

of young people. 

 Lifelong followers of Jesus Christ in our min-

istry 

 Protection, provision and healing  for our 

partners and YFC Uganda Team. 

 Pregnant teenagers event Jan 

2023 

 Sports ministry January 2023 

Pregnant Teenagers Outreach in November 

2023 in two communities 

More Graduation Photos 


